
Notification to All Social Club Members 

Dear Members, 

We are excited to inform you that we will be taking photographs during our upcoming event on 

[Event Date]. These photos will be used for our social media platforms and newsletters to 

promote our club activities. 

If you do not wish to have your photograph taken, please notify us in advance or inform the 

photographer on the day of the event. 

Thank you for your understanding and support! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Social Club Name] 


